
NOTICE OF VILLAGE OF ONEKAMA PLANNING 
COMMISSION MEETING CANCELLATION


The Village of Onekama Planning Commission regularly 
scheduled meeting for Tuesday, April 8, 2025 has been 
Cancelled.  The Planning Commission will meet again on 
Tuesday, May, 13, 2025 at 6:00 p.m.  in the Farr Center, 
5283 Main Street, Onekama, MI.


For further assistance, please contact the Village office at 
231-889-3171.



